
Dear Howard, 

I am writing to invite you to consider becoming involved in the General Chiropractic Council 
as a registrant member of Council or one of our committees. 

Chiropractic is the smallest regulated healthcare profession in the UK, which means we are 
reliant on a small pool of candidates to fill the important registrant roles in our structure. 
These roles make a real and tangible difference to the future of the profession and also 
provide a great opportunity for personal development.  

We are currently looking for ten registrants to become more involved in our work (all the 
roles are paid), and I would really appreciate it if you could consider how your experience 
and knowledge could contribute to the work of the GCC and the development of the 
chiropractic profession. 

We are currently recruiting for: 

1. One Registrant Member of the Council (applications close 27 February) 
The role of a Registrant Member of Council is to ensure that the GCC carries out its core 
functions well while setting our plans and longer-term strategy. Council meets four times a 
year and the Registrant Member will also sit on a Committee of Council, meeting three times 
a year. 

2. One Education Committee Member (applications close 8 March) 
The Education Committee promotes high standards of education and training in chiropractic 
and keeps chiropractic education and training provision under review. This covers both pre-
qualification (monitoring and assuring chiropractic colleges); and post registration (Continuing 
Professional Development). The Committee meets three times a year.  

3. Eight Investigating Committee Members (applications close 9 March) 
The Investigating Committee is a pool from which members are drawn for each Committee 
meeting (you will not attend every meeting). The Committee investigates all complaints made 
against chiropractors who are registered in the UK, determining whether they have a 'case to 
answer' and whether to refer the case to the Professional Conduct Committee or the Health 
Committee. The Committee can also order a chiropractor’s registration to be suspended in 
cases where this is necessary to protect the public. 

Please do take a moment to read about each role in more detail on our website, and 
consider how best you can contribute your unique skills and experience to the regulation of 
your profession. 

Choose your role ►  
 

I hope you will consider applying and I look forward to reading your application. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Nick Jones 
Chief Executive and Registrar, 
General Chiropractic Council 

http://links.imismailcenter.com/ls/click?upn=f1uXzKn2sXYLdWol-2FBWWUJ2lqprQI2v29h3hkyh39lWaXBnA7koOQqyM1Rwx5xryQdNiMfH45xjgObQNA-2BGwT0yGPrAGHifQj-2BEpYGK7fDuEGsBWPrTjAC51Welrgfy1hm2lQQq-2B8X-2FFpRTwC-2F-2B7Rwdd8L-2FkW1o5RLwvZbZctID0gJT7Qtn8bKWU7S-2B-2BR-2Bohs4HG_bc1a9GSJIxsT-2Fs0sqVOvoDlpT5N9NCRE4QsA-2ByPAeS2mPFY3AGrlpWDkJj6DJX8ekeiBr19GsSKtvvO-2F-2F3he8sRPuqpvp01VXIy-2F0-2BeYOOWwHHE5x09tSGcDSXRDtCXxJHnIZDCeWxGvb1M64FVeXDbIK9bSpfjX8dQhV5exgZSo4oXpvw4b3pZBwMmFbI9TDZw4f2rn5Vvv5kKazrT9GA4aMDMQll3Cu6uGYbXwUtw-3D

